
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 
2018-09-04-1 

 

FREE ENTRY TO 
TWILIGHT WARM-UP 

(Non Pointscore Race) 

on October 4, 2018 
 
Free entry for the Twilight Warm-Up Race on Thursday 4 October is available 

to yachts which are Thursday Twilight Pre-Christmas or Post-Christmas Series 

Entrants.   

 

Please confirm via email (sailing@mhyc.com.au) by Wednesday October 3 that 

you will be participating.   

 

Other yachts not entered in a 2018-2019 MHYC Twilight Series may lodge a 

casual entry at the Sailing Office. 

 

 
 

David Staley  

MHYC Sailing Manager 

4 September, 2018 at 1400hrs 

mailto:sailing@mhyc.com.au

